
 

Michelle Constant resigns as Basa CEO

Michelle Constant has resigned as the Business and Arts South Africa (Basa) CEO. Constant will officially vacate the post
at the end of February 2019.

She joined Basa in 2008 and she introduced integrated programmes for both businesses and arts practitioners and
organisations as well as research, toolkits, and other elements of Basa's growing Knowledge Hub.
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